Keystone Nursing Care Center Monthly Newsletter

September 2019

Page 1

From the desk of the Administrator

Resident's Rights:

Each resident has the right to manage the resident's personal finances, or if he or she so chooses, to designate another party to manage them for him or her. The facility may not require residents to deposit their personal funds with the facility. Upon the written authorization of the resident, the facility will hold, safeguard, manage and account for such personal funds under a system established and maintained by the facility in accordance with federal and state law. Each resident or his or her legal representative has the right to have reasonable access to his or her financial record and to have the financial record made available through quarterly statements and on request to the resident or his or her legal representative.

Please do not bring money or valuable property to the care center. When things are misplaced or come up missing the law requires the Benton County Sheriff and the Department of Inspections and Appeals to be informed and an investigation launched for suspicion of abuse. This happens even when the item or money may have just been misplaced. Residents in the facility typically do not require money for anything. The beautician can be paid directly and facility outings are paid for by the facility, unless otherwise prior arranged. If you feel money is needed, we strongly encourage you to keep the money in a resident trust account. This money is locked in the business office and can be given to residents as needed. If you want to bring money for a special event, please give the money to the nurse so that it can be tracked. These are not requirements but suggestions to keep the facility and your loved ones lives flowing smoothly. We have over 100 employees and many visitors in and out each day.

If you have any questions regarding this resident's right, please contact Tracy Hanson, Administrator at the Care Center. 319-442-3234.

Thank you to Mark
Andresen and Dave
Gehring for the sweet
corn and asparagus!
Also thanks to anyone
we have missed!





Annual Kick-Ball game—Thank you to Virginia Gay Hospital Staff for joining us this year for some fun competition!! Fun was had by ai!!







September 2019 Page 2



We are hiring a weekend package RN/LPN 3rd shift; Work 24 hours, get paid for 32! All benefits apply. If you are interested contact Tracy Hanson or Lindsay Niebes at 319-442-3234 or apply within at 250 5th St Keystone, Iowa 52249.

We are also looking for 2nd shift and weekend C.N.A.'s. If you do not have your C.N.A. certificate currently, we offer the class and will train you on the job! Contact Tracy or Lindsay for more info.

The kitchen is hiring kitchen aides 4 – 8 pm.

We work with school schedules and offer great pay and benefits!

Thank you Bingo Sponsors & Attendees!!!

We hosted "Bingo Night" at the Turner Hall last month to raise money for the American Cancer Society. We raised over \$650.00!! Thank you to our sponsors for the prizes and snacks and also to those that could attend to support this cause. We had a great turn out of over 65 people! Thank you again for all of your

generosity!!



SPONSORS:

Keystone Turner Hall
Newhall Family Chiropractic
Chopping Block
Cedrel Supper Club
Plant & Flower Emporium
Jewelry by JoAl
Chelsea Savings Bank



Tharp Design
Blo-Tech X-Ray
New Century FS
Atkins Lumber
Riverside Casino
Keystone Sweets
Keystone Insurance Agency
Pickering Backhoe Service Inc
Keystone Savings Bank
Nucara Pharmacy
Almost Famous Popcorn

Virginia Gay Hospital Martin Brothers Pippert Hardware P & K Midwest



Activity Announcements



A Flash from the Past with Glo:

Join us for this new activity provided by Gloria Feuerbach! Each month she will feature a different topic. So far we have heard about the Monarch Butterflies to go along with our Monarch Project. Watch our activity calendar for dates and times.



Thank you Brenda Engelking, Lindsay Niebes and Tracy, Abbi & Kyler Sieck for representing the



Care Center at Vinton's 150th Paradel!

Annual Chili & Salsa Cook off!!!

We are hosting our annual chili and salsa cook off for Alzheimer's Saturday October 26th. Tasting starts at 11am. Please call the Care Center to sign up your entries & have your items at the Hall by 11am. We will also provide sandwiches, chips and dessert. Free will donation for anyone that would like to come taste and help us vote. Trophies awarded to first and second place in both categories. Help us raise money for this cause that has touched so many of our lives! Thank you for your support!





Questions about Medicare?

Open Enrollment is right around the corner! (10/15/19-12/07/19). If you have questions on how your Medicare benefit works for you or would like to learn about other options out there, join us on Wednesday September 11th at 6pm. We will be hosting Brian Thompson from Peritia Senior Advisors to go over the future changes that will be happening with Medicare but will also answer any questions you may have. This is a free of charge event so please spread the word! We want our community to be prepared for changes and to understand their benefits entitled to them!! For any questions, please contact Brenda Engelking or Cindy Behrens BSW at the care center.



Keystone Nursing Care Center 250 5th Street Keystone, IA 52249

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED

PRSRT MKT
U.S. POSTAGE PAID
KEYSTONE, IA
PERMIT NO. 9

UPCOMING EVENTS AND ACTIVITIES

- Tuesday Sept. 3rd—Resident Advocate Board meeting at 9am.
- Thursday Sept. 5th—Key Ladies Meeting at 9am.
- Save the Date: Annual Chili & Salsa cook off for Alzheimer's Saturday October 26th at the Turner Hall. Call the Care Center to sign up your entry! Tasting and voting starts at 11am. Come help us vote for the winners!!

if you know anyone that would like to receive our newsletter please call 319-442-3234 with name and address. You can also find it on line at www.keystonecarecenter.com

Keystone Nursing Care Center does not discriminate against any person on the basis of race, color, national origin, disability, or age in admission, treatment, or participation in its programs, services and activities, or in employment. For further information about this policy contact: Tracy Hanson, Administrator, Section 504 Coordinator, PH. 319-442-3234, TTY/State Relay PH. 800-735-2943.

September 2019 Page 4